
 

 

25 May 2018  

 

Guy Barnett, Minister for Building and Construction 

Congratulations to Rolph Vos  

I congratulate Rolph Vos on his appointment to the Australian Building Codes Board, as the 

Australian Local Government Association representative. 

This important appointment recognises Mr Vos’ significant contributions as a Local 

Government leader. It is also a credit to Tasmania as a leader in the national building 

industry. 

Mr Vos also holds the position of General Manager at the West Tamar council. 

 


